
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Millard County Commissioners will conduct public 

hearings on Wednesday, October 24, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. at the Millard County Commission 

Chambers located at 50 South Main, Fillmore, Utah and on Thursday, October 25, 2018, at 7:00 

p.m. at the Millard County Satellite Offices located at 71 South 200 West, Delta, Utah for the 

purpose of receiving public comment on the recently completed Landfill Rate Study. 

The Landfill Rate Study was prepared by Zions Public Finance, Inc. as part of an effort to 

address issues related to the financing and operation of the Millard County Landfill.  All 

interested parties are invited to attend one of the public hearings and provide comment in 

furtherance of this effort. 

Copies of the Landfill Rate Study will be available for inspection and review at the Millard 

County Clerk’s Office; 765 S Hwy 99, Suite. 6, Fillmore, Utah and the Millard County Satellite 

Offices; 71 South 200 West, Delta, Utah during normal business hours. 
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